Tumbling: As you are now aware, there are no tumbling competitions in WA this year. So we are running 4 'in house' competitions at the end of each term. Can you please return your entry forms ASAP to Pete, or if you have not received one see Pete.

Our levels 4 and above in Tumbling are entering National Clubs in Brisbane in Aug 2013, so please get the paperwork in ASAP as we have to start booking and paying for accommodation etc.

The in house competitions are open to all recreational and competitive trampoline and tumbling athletes and some of the competitions are to help raise monies to travel interstate to National Clubs.

2. Enrolment Day, Holiday Club

Free Welcome Pack

All new members receive a tee shirt and a drinks voucher for the cafe as long as they have paid their one off joining fee (\$25 per family). Please see reception if you have not received one.

Autumn Holiday Program

We are running a sporting program at High Flyers over the school holidays for 5-12 year olds. Bookings essential.

22nd April - 3rd May, not open on public holiday

Full Day (\$60, includes lunch) 8.30-4pm

Half Day (\$35) 8.30-12 pm or 12.30-4 pm

3. Kindy, GWA fee

Kindy

If your child turns 5 during term 2 they need to get their names on the waiting list for after school classes, then giving them priority

The trampoline and gymnastics is split. They can join the recreation program the term they are turning 4.5 as long as they are already enrolled in the kindy classes. They may also stay in the kindy program until they start full time school if preferred.

We have changed the ages of the kindy class. Children may now start when walking. The kindy rec starts from 3 1/2 years of age to school.

4. Other News

Our High Flyers Stars!

Well done to following High Flyers employees!

Jay Moon (Employee of the month Dec 2012)

Peta Salamone (Employee of the month Jan 2013)

both for excellent work ethics, stepping up to perform any tasks given to them.

All lost property and drink bottles are bagged up weekly and given to charity at the end of each term, so please chase up any before it is too late.

Enrolment Day

*enrol by 6th April and receive your \$10 discount

We will be holding an enrolment day for all on the waiting list on 20th April 2013. Re-enrolments need to be in by Saturday 6th April along with full fees*, as your spot will be filled. 9-9.30am Existing members moving up to recreational

9.30-11am New members wishing to enroll

Everyone on the waiting list will be informed of the date of the enrolment day nearer the time.

Re-Enrolment's

Recreation athletes should have received a re-enrolment form from your coach. Please return the re-enrolment form fully completed so we keep your details up to date. Please check your fees payable as there might be a credit from overpayment in term 1. This form must come back to reception along with your payment.

GWA Insurance Fees

The \$100 per year GWA fee is an insurance and extra fee to help with competition costs, which must be paid by all competitive athletes. Please see www.gymnasticswa.asn.au/default.asp?

<u>Page=3830&MenuID=Member_Services/20114/0</u> for details of the benefits of the insurance scheme.

We are now under a Modern Award and the cost of sending coaches and judges to competitions has risen immensely. Only competitive athletes and their enrolled siblings will be receiving GWA cards. Please see reception if you have not received your card.

All recreational athletes your insurance is paid termly with your terms fees.

We are always looking out for new judges and coaches and any staff for High Flyers. If you are interested in joining our team please see reception or email me on highflyers1@bigpond.com.

We have to provide judges for all competitions and do get fined if we do not have the correct ratio of judges per athletes. If you are new to the gym and wish to learn more, please drop me an email. Failure to provide the correct amount of judges will result in fees rising for competitions. So get involved and support your children.